[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Students,
We would like to inform you that our school/university will be closed from …. to… in observance of the Reunification Day and Labor Day holidays. There will be no classes or activities during this period.
Normal operations will resume on May 4th, and classes will resume according to their regular schedules. Please take note of this holiday break and plan accordingly.
We hope you enjoy a well-deserved break, and wish you all the best for your studies and future endeavors.

